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ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 
 

The Hellenic Statistical Authority (ELSTAT) informs users that the announcement “Quarterly 

Non-Financial Accounts of Institutional Sectors” scheduled for the 25th of October 2023, is 

postponed and will be published together with the announcement of the data for the third quarter 

2023.  ELSTAT will inform users about the exact date of release with a new announcement. 

 

 
 
 


